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Chapel Road PS 

March 2017  

Dear Parent/Guardian 

It is time once again to let you know what is 

happening in our busy school!  

There is much to celebrate during the month of 

March and we are looking forward to some fun 

events.  

 

 

 

 
 

 Reminder-School Closures 
St. Patrick’s Day 

School closed on Thursday 16th and Friday 17th March. 

Easter Holidays 

School finishes for Easter on Thursday 13th April at 12.00pm. 

School re-opens on Monday 24th April 2017.  

 

Save the Dates!! 
Confirmation 

Sunday 30th April at 2.00pm 

First Communion 

Saturday 13th May at 11.30am 

 

 

 

 
 

First Confession-14th March 
First Confession will take place in the 

school hall on the Tuesday 14th March 

at 1.30 pm. The P4 boys and girls have 

been busy preparing for this special 

sacrament. All family and friends are 

welcome to attend. We look forward 

to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Mother’s Day Breakfast-

24th March 
As a special treat for all 

mummies, grandmothers and 

aunties out there, we would like 

you to join us for breakfast on 

Friday 24th March from 8.30am. 

Hope to see you there.  

 

 

 

 

Lenten Promises 
Today is Ash Wednesday so we will 

be getting our ashes and beginning 

to think about Lent. The children will 

make Lenten promises and display 

these in the hall to remind us that 

we are always trying to make good 

choices for ourselves and others.  

Photographer-21st March 
Michael from Tempest Photos will be 

in the school library on Tuesday 21st 

March to take individual and family 

photos. 

You can come along at 8.15-8.45am if 

you wish to bring along younger 

children for the family photo. 

 

Annual CÉILE-15th March 
To celebrate St Patrick’s Day, we are going to have a CÉILE.  This will take 

place on the Wednesday 15th March at 1.30pm in the hall. This will be a non-

uniform day. Please send in £1 which will go to the NSPCC. Children can 

wear something green to school instead of their uniform if they wish. 

You are welcome to come along and join us.  

We would like to wish everyone a very Happy St Patrick’s Day.  

 

 

 

 

Annual World Book Day-2nd 

March 
We are celebrating World Book Day 

tomorrow. The teachers have planned 

a range of Literacy activities to 

ensure we celebrate this annual event 

in style. The boys and girls can come 

to school dressed up as a character 

from a story. 

We will have a parade in the hall at 

2pm so come along and join us.   

Book Fair-29th March 
Scholastic Book Fair will be in the 

school hall from 29th March @ 2.00pm 

until 5th April. Please come along.  

 
 

NO Clubs 
There will be no clubs on Monday 13th 

March, Tuesday 14th March and 

Wednesday 15th March.  

 

 
 

 

 

Staff News 
Mrs Barrett will finish on Friday 3rd March to go off and have a well-

deserved rest before she welcomes her new baby at the end of March. 

GOOD LUCK MRS BARRETT!! 

Mrs Conway will return to work on Monday 6th March. Mrs Conway will 

teach P6 for the remainder of this school year. WELCOME BACK MRS 

CONWAY!! 

Mrs Mc Laughlin in P1 will be going off on maternity leave on Friday 10th 

March. GOOD LUCK MRS MC LAUGHLIN!! 

Miss Henderson will be joining us in P1 until Mrs Mc Guckin returns.  

 
 


